. OFFICE
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PALWAL (KURUKSHETRA)

URGENT NOTICE 30-07-2022

All the Staff membe

I'S are directed to go through the college watsapp
Eroup messages seri y .

il ously. Also as the admission process is started so it
iyl Necessary for all to keep their phone in active mode so that they
Y be asked to come to the college when required. Please consider it as

most
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